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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: Apart from ‘murdering’ our historic trees, the NSW 

Government seems to have gone hung ho into this project without any consultation 

whatsoever with businesses and residents impacted by this white elephant. The ONLY people 

who benefit from this disgraceful debacle are Randwick Racecourse goers, UNSW pupils and 

POW Hospital patients, staff, etc. All other Randwick residents miss out and still need a bus 

– or gopher- to reach the light rail. In the early days the government promised they would not 

touch High Cross Park where the war memorial stands – but, no, almost 3/4 if the park has 

been destroyed by this monstrosity – the only word that aptly describes this inept conception 

of a very corrupt government. There is no other word for it but corruption as no sane person 

would have dreamt up the most unpopular concept without there being something unusual 

behind it. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 




